
To: Planning
Subject: FW: New application post - NYM/2018/0501/FL Derwent Dale Wrench Green Hackness - EHO
Date: 18 September 2018 16:28:15

-----Original Message-----
From: 
Sent: 18 September 2018 14:30
To: Harriet Frank
Subject: Re: New application post - NYM/2018/0501/FL Derwent Dale Wrench Green Hackness - EHO

Dear Harriet

Further to your letter of 11 September 2018 and my subsequent tel. conversation
with you I confirm that my client wishes that the air source heat pump should
be deleted from the current Planning Application. Should my client go ahead
with this at a later date a separate application will be made which will
include the necessary noise assessment.I trust all is clear .If not please
ring/email me.

Regards

John Blaymires

mailto:planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk



